Williamsburg Woodland Trails Committee

Minutes of 9/8/10 meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. Present were Chair Paul Jahnige, John Hoogstraten, Diane Merritt, Eileen Keegan, Gwen Blodgett, Hannah Gyovai, and Susan Milsom. Also present were visitors Wendy Sweetser, Mark Pollard, and Bobbie Knox.

Mark Pollard of Cummington and Wendy Sweetser of HCI came to talk about forming a trails group in Cummington. They asked about how our committee got started, what kind of work it does, and problems we have encountered.

Bobbie Knox is working on the Move it for Meekins fund raiser, to be held Saturday, October 30. There will be shorter and longer walk/run routes. Bobbie asked if the committee would help set up the longer route. Members agreed to do this and discussed possible routes.

Lincoln Fish can do a guided walk on Sunday, November 7, at 1 p.m. The topic will be: A guided walk with a forester focusing on invasives. It will be held at the Hall/O'Neil property and participants will meet at the trailhead.

Minutes of the August meeting were read and approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 9 p.m.

Submitted by Susan Milsom